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School Photos 
 

“Photography is a way of feeling, of touching, of loving. What you have caught on film is 
captured forever… It remembers little things, long after you have forgotten everything.” 

 

 

Celebration of 

Faces 
We would love to invite everyone (Preschool and 

Primary) to come along to the hall on 12th August - 

Friday morning from 8.30am as we have an exciting 

display of all the children’s photos as taken by Kath 

last term. 

It will be lovely to share the beautiful images with everyone who can make it.  We will also 

open the display up on a few days the following week to allow as many people as possible to 

have the opportunity. 

We will put the kettle on and have some food to share.  Bring a plate if you feel the desire. 

You will be able to order an individual shot plus a group shot as well.  Payment will be by credit 

card, cash or cheque. 

Any questions or considerations please contact Claire or Julie in Admin. 

 


